



الجامعة الإسلامية ـ غزة الجامعة الإسلامية ـ The Islamic University of Gaza

Ref IUG/2/287	لرقم:
Date 17/6/2007	تاريخ:

مكتب رئيس الجامعة

The President Office

Dr. Fouad M. El-Harazin President Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth (GIFPE)

Subject: Global University System

Dear Dr. El-Harazin

Thank you for your visit to my office at the Islamic University of Gaza (IUG). I thank you also for your letters dated on June 9, 2007 and June 16, 2007 regarding the a/m project. I appreciate your efforts to help the community. I would like to confirm our nomination of Dr. Maher Sabra to act as the IUG representative. We hope that our joint efforts will be fruitful for the benefit of students, academia and community at large.

With best regards.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Kamalain K. Shaath University President

